B'nai Zion Sisterhood and Congregation

The B'nai Zion Sisterhood and B'nai Zion Congregation of Homewood will move into their new Synagogue located at the corner of Hamilton and Lang Avenue on May 1. Mr. A. Levitan is president of the congregation and Mrs. Harry J. Price will be the first president to preside in the new synagogue when the regular meeting will be held on Tuesday evening with Alex Wein and Mrs. Harry Scott hostesses.

Suitable ceremonies will be conducted as soon as the building is repaired and cleaned. Mr. and Mrs. Samuel Klein will give the first card party for the benefit of the synagogue on Sunday evening, May 18, at their home, 589 Rosedale Street.